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Message from the Guest Editor

Dear Colleagues,

This Special Issue titled “Financial Markets and Institutions”
invites high-quality original research submissions on
financial markets, financial institutions, and corporate
finance. Empirical studies focusing on how financial
markets and institutions respond to economic policy,
particularly monetary policy, and financial regulation are
especially encouraged. This Special Issue titled “Financial
Markets and Institutions” will publish new and challenging
studies that explore how economic institutions and
regulatory environments influence the responses of
financial markets on topics ranging from equity to debt,
foreign exchange, and monetary policy. Papers on money,
financial transactions, monetary policy, financial markets,
financial institutions, financial industries, corporate
finance, and international finance will be considered for
publication in this Special Issue. Corporate finance may
include capital structure and corporate governance topics,
including ESG.
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Editor-in-Chief
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

Researchers are most welcome to contribute original
research articles or comprehensive review papers for
consideration and publication in Journal of Risk and
Financial Management (JRFM), an on-line, open access
journal. JRFM adheres to rigorous peer-review as well as
editorial processes, and publishes high quality manuscripts
that address theoretical, practical and empirical issues in
analysing real life financial data. The goal of JRFM is to
enable rapid dissemination of high impact research to the
scientific community.
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